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POLICY

SUBJECT:  STUDENT LIAISON TO THE BOARD OF EDUCATION

The Board of Education recognizes the value of having students participate with the Board,
the administrative staff, and the teaching faculty, in the educational and governance
processes, which directly affect them.

To help open clear and immediate lines of communication between the Board of Education
and the student body, the Board establishes the position of Student Liaison.

The Board of Education agrees that the students of Union Springs High School shail send no
more than one (1) student liaison to the Board of Education.

The student liaison shall report to the Board of Education regarding activities and concerns
of the student body, and shall report to the student body concerning the activities of the
Board. The student liaison shall serve in a consultative and advisory capacity without any
voting rights, and not as an official member of the Board of Education. The student liaison
will be provided with information that the Board deems appropriate. However, under no
circumstances will the student liaison be provided with information which pertains to
personnel or to matters deemed confidential by law. The Student shall have the privilege
of the floor on any public topic and shall also have the opportunity to address the Board at
every voting meeting. The student liaison shall not attend executive sessions.

The student representative shall continue in office subject to such rules and regulations as
may be adopted by the high school principal.
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